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NOVEMBER 
  

   Dinner Money for November is £52:00 for those who wish to pay monthly. 

 

Any pupil with a dinner bill of 2 weeks will have to take lunch until the bill 

is paid. 

 

                P1 – P3:  Snack money due at £4 per pupil. 

 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

A big thank you to our parents for attending their child’s/children’s parent 

teacher meetings.   These are very important meetings which allow school and 

home to work together. 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

The school health team will be in school on Thursday 22nd November to 

administer the flu vaccine to those pupils whose parents have returned consent 

forms.   

If you have changed your mind since returning the form you need to contact 
school health on (028) 37412149 as the school cannot be held responsible for 
changes to information already given in writing. 
 

Christmas Shoe Box Appeal 

A massive thank you to all of our families who donated 53 shoe boxes to our 

Road of Hope appeal.  You are brilliant! 

 

Head Lice 

Head Lice is a common childhood condition which can spread very easily.  It is 

good practice to regularly check your child’s/children’s hair.  Advice on 

treatment can be obtained from your local pharmacy or health visitor. 

 

 

PEACE IV Shared Education trip 

P6 pupils will travel to W5 on Wednesday 7th November to meet up with pupils 

from Cope PS, Loughgall as part of our new Shared Education partnership 

programme. 

 



Mobile phones 

As part of our Safeguarding and Child Protection Programme, it is school policy 

that NO mobile phones are to be brought to school by pupils.  This includes 

after school events organised by staff or PSG.   

 

Halloween disco 

Thank you to our PSG and parents for hosting a very well attended Halloween 

disco. Amount raised was £489. 

 

 

PATHS Parent Information session 

Our PATHS co-ordinator, Gail, will outline the programme to parents on 

Wednesday 21st November at 2:30 to 3:30pm.  All available parents are asked 

to make an effort to attend this session. 

 

 

Next Non Uniform day and Sponsored Santa Stroll 

Thursday 20th December in aid of school funds.  

 

December diary dates: 

Tuesday 11th December:     P1, 2 and 3 Christmas Plays, 10am and 6pm in 

Parochial Hall 

Thursday 13th December: Christmas Dinner in school.  All pupils to go home at 

1:30pm to allow staff to have their dinner together. 

 

School closures in DECEMBER: REMINDER 

Thursday 13th December: School closes at 1:30pm for ALL pupils for 

Christmas dinner 

Friday 21st December: School closes at 11:30am for Christmas Holidays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Support Group fundraising: Term 1 

Halloween disco: £489 

Kildare Bus Trip: £340 

Tea/Coffee at Spooky Stroll: £21 

October Non Uniform Day: £12 

 

Total: £862 


